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<Pedro.Gomez@energy.ca. gov>, <Tav.Commins{@energy.ca.gov>,

<chris.olveraiwenerey.ca.cov>

RE: Support for NLCAA for Recognition as an ATTCP
Dear Sirs ~

We are in support of NLCAA and Jack Yapp for the Lighting Control Acceptance Test
Certification Provider. Our company employees had the pleasure of meeting Mr. Yapp two years
ago while enrolled in the CALCTP 50 hour program which he taught and instructed.

Mr. Yapp’s broad knowledge and understanding of Title 24 and lighting control systems from
basic to advanced is a great asset to the Lighting Control Acceptance Test Provider program; as
is his enthusiasm and ability to communicate the state’s overall goal of energy efficiency.

In addition, the school is very equipped with realistic and current lighting control applications
which allows for real time, hands on scenarios for it’s students. More importantly, the school is
“unbiased” thereby welcoming anyone who is seeking certification for the betterment of the
cause.

Mr. Yapp has also taken his knowledge and contribution to another level by creating a user
friendly software package that complies with the Acceptance Testing documentation thus making

it a smooth transfer of information for the Acceptance Test Technician and the CEC.

For these reasons and more, we highly recommend the CEC recognize NLLCAA as an Acceptance
Test Technician provider.

If you wish to discuss this topic further, | may be reached at 310.293.4579.

Sincerely,

—.\.

Temistocles Caal.
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